
ANNUAL BUDGET VOTE/ 
BOARD MEMBER ELECTION 2023-2024 

MAY 16, 2023 
 

The Cuba-Rushford Central School District will hold its annual BUDGET VOTE on Tuesday, 
May 16, 2023 from 12 noon until 8 p.m. in both the Rushford Town Hall Building and Room 105 of the 
Cuba-Rushford Elementary School. 
 
 THE BUDGET HEARING will be held at the Cuba-Rushford Elementary School on Tuesday, 
May 9th beginning at 7 p.m. 

Voter Registration 
 

 VOTER REGISTRATION will be held in the District Office of the Middle-High School the 
week of May 2-11 between the hours of 9 a.m. and 3 p.m. by appointment, call Heather Pfeiffer (585-
968-2650 x4425) 
 
 If you are not registered, you may not cast a ballot.  Please take the time to register.  If you 
are in doubt, you may call the District Clerk, Heather Pfeiffer (585-968-2650 x4425) to determine 
your status. 
     About Absentee Ballots 
 

The Cuba-Rushford Central School district is required by law to have absentee ballots for the 
May 16th Budget Vote and Election.  Call Heather Pfeiffer, District Clerk, at 585-968-2650, ext. 4425 
for a ballot or if you have any questions.  Monday, April 17, is the first day to request an application for 
absentee voting.  Tuesday, May 9, is the last day to request an absentee ballot, if it is going to be mailed 
to you. 
 Absentee ballots will be accepted until 5 p.m. on Tuesday, May 16, at the school district office at 
the Middle-High School. 
 You are eligible for an absentee ballot if one of the following applies:  a) You are a patient in a 
hospital, or unable to vote due to illness or physical disability; b) You are out of town because of your 
duties, occupation, business, or studies; c) You are on vacation outside of the district; or d) You are in 
jail.    This year you are also able to request an absentee ballot due to concerns with Covid. 
 

Board of Education Seat 
 

 There is one (1) seat on the Board of Education to be filled.  The seat is a 5-year term and is 
currently filled by Mr. David Crowley.  Petitions are available in the district office for Mr. Crowley’s 
expiring term on the CRCS Board of Education.  Petitions must be signed by at least 25 district residents 
and filed by 5:00pm on Monday, April, 17, 2023 with the District Clerk. 
 


